OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
CITY OF NAPERVILLE, ILLINOIS

PROCLAMATION

PAMELA MEYER DAVIS DAY IN NAPERVILLE
JUNE 30, 2017

WHEREAS, Pamela Meyer Davis is retiring after 29 years as President & CEO
of Edward Hospital, and System CEO of Edward-Elmhurst Health;
and

Pam led the effort in 2013 to merge Edward Hospital and Elmhurst
Memorial Healthcare to create Edward-Elmhurst Health; and

under Pam’s leadership, Edward has experienced an era of dramatic
growth and innovation; and

Edward has become one of the premier medical facilities in the
nation; and

Pam has earned local, state and national recognition for her courage
and integrity in taking a personal stand against corruption; and

Pam has positively contributed to the health of Naperville’s
residents and economy; and

the City of Naperville proclaims Pamela Meyer Davis an extremely
valued member of our community and looks forward to her
continued involvement within the city.

NOW, THEREFORE, I, Steve Chirico, Mayor of the City of Naperville, do hereby
proclaim June 30, 2017, to be
Pamela Meyer Davis Day
in the City of Naperville

and encourage all Naperville residents to thank Pam for her 29 years of dedicated
service to our community.

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, I have hereunto set my hand and affixed the seal of the
City of Naperville, this twentieth day of June, 2017.
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Steve Chirico




